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YARD DEBRIS INFORMATION UPDATE #5 

Friday, November 1, 2024 

As of Thursday, October 31, the city has completed the collection of loose debris piles throughout the 
city. If you still have loose debris from Hurricane Milton, please place them in bags or containers, if 
possible. If the debris is too large to bag, bundle or containerize, please email a photo of the loose 
debris and your home address to urbanforestry@cityofwinterpark.org. 

 
Waste Pro® crews are still collecting properly bagged, bundled or containerized debris and will 
continue to pick up the properly prepared debris (not to exceed 50 lbs.) on the following days: 
 Saturday, November 2 
 Wednesday, November 6 

Please use the proper lawn or leaf bags for disposal. 
 

Since October 12 after Hurricane Milton’s unwelcomed visit, the city has collected approximately 
30,000 cubic yards of loose vegetative debris and Waste Pro has collected approximately 520 tons of 
bagged, bundled and containerized debris. In comparison, during last year’s hurricane season Waste 
Pro’s collection was approximately 170 tons of debris. We thank you for your continued patience and 
cooperation as we work towards our final clean up and recovery efforts from the storm. 
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